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Subject: RE: request for a meeting

From: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO)
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 9:45 PM

. request for a meeting
Dear Ms Pederiva,

Apologies for the late mail. All CECCM members sent the requested information that - whilst not
being comprehensive/ideal in all aspects - still can be considered to provide a reasonable overview
over the activities of the companies regarding e-cigarettes (many thanks). However PMI - despite a
further reminder - did not provide the requested information. In this light I regret that the meeting
scheduled for tomorrow needs to be postponed.

Kind regards

Dominik Schnichels

From: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO)
Sent: 04 November 2013 15:05
To: 'Antonella Pederiva (antonella.pederiva@ceccm.eu)';

' request for a meeting

Dear all,

just to avoid misunderstandings: the deadline for the paper is today (4/11) cob. Sorry for the
inconvenience caused.

Kind regards
Dominik Schnichels

From: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO)

Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 11:47 AM

To: Antonella Pederiva (antonella.pederiva@ceccm.eu);
Cc:

Subject: RE: request for a meeting

Dear Ms Pederiva,

In the above mentioned matter | have received written submissions from all
companies regarding electronic cigarettes (which we appreciated), however the
submissions were deficient (to a varying degree) and ultimately inadequate. | have
invited the companies to provide the requested information until today (5/11) cob.
In case the information is not received the meeting will — as previously indicated -
need to be postponed. | regret this development, but [ think it is clear since quite
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some time that the requested information is important to us and a precondition for
a useful meeting.

Kind regards

Dominik Schnichels

From: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO)
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 12:25 PM
'Antonella Pederiva’

ubject: RE: request for a meeting

Dear Ms Pederiva, Dear Mr-

| would also like to recall that we are still waiting for the one page summary
to be sent by each company separately (to ensure confidentiality) about
current and envisaged {next five years) activities regarding electronic
cigarettes. This information should be received until Friday, 1/11. if we do
not receive the information, we will postpone the meeting until the
information is received from all companies concerned.

In order to facilitate the tasks for the companies | recommend to cover the
following issues: current brands on the market, envisaged product launches,
nicotine content per brand/product {if too many introduce categories),
pending or envisaged marketing authorisations {under pharmaceutical
legislation}, use of tobacco brand names for electronic cigarettes, the safety
and quality standards to be applied and the use of flavours,

We are looking forward to meeting you.

Kind regards

Dominik Schnichels

From:* (SANCO)
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 11:54 AM

To: 'Antonella Pederiva'

: request for a meeting

Dear Mrs Pederiva,
Thank you for the email and the names of the seven attendees. You have

mentioned the number of the participants during our telephone
conversation yesterday.



On Tuesday, just before 3.30 pm - once you are in DG SANCO, please ask the

reception desk to contact either or_ so as to

tet us know that you have arrived. In case the two previously mentioned
colleagues are not available, please ask the reception to cal

Kind Regards

DG SANCO

From: Antonella Pederiva [mailto:antonella.pederiva@ceccm.eu]
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 10:47 AM

ubject: RE: request for a meeting

Dear Mr-

Thank you for your mail confirming the meeting scheduled for the 5" of
November 2013 at 3.30 pm in SANCO’s offices.

From our side, the delegation would be:

(BAT, expert for Article 14}
(JT1, expert for Article 6)
(T
(iITG)
Antonella Pederiva (CECCM)

I hope this is acceptable.
Best regards

Antonella Pederiva

Secretary General of CECCM
Av Louise 125

B - 1050 Brussels

Tel++ 3225410034

Fax ++32 25410045

Confederation of European Community Cigarette Manufacturers (CECCM) AISBL,
registered number 0879 438919 ceccm@ceccm.eu

This email is confidential and may contain information that is privileged and exempt
from disclosure by law. No CECCM staff member can legally commit CECCM AISBL
without prior written approval of its authorized representatives.
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If you have received it in error, please contact the sender immediately by return
email and then delete it from your system; you should not copy it or disclose its

contents to anyone. Emails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be error
free as they can be intercepted, amended, lost or destroyed, or contain viruses.

Anyone who communicates with us by email is taken to accept these risks.

.Schnichelsi@ec.europa.eu

Subject: RE: request for a meeting

Dear Mrs Pederiva,
| would like to confirm that the meeting is going to take place on Tuesday 5
November 2013 at 15.30, in DG SANCO (Rue Froissart 101, 1040 Brussels).

Kind Regards

Emmanouil Daskalakis
DG SANCO

From: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO)
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 3:47 PM
To: 'Antonella Pederiva'

: request for a meeting

Dear Ms Pederiva,
Many thanks for your mail and the clarifications regarding participation.

Obviously we understand that CECCM represents the interests of the large
tobacco manufacturers (excluding PMI). Still | would ask that your members
send us — before the meeting — a one page summary of their current and
future activities for the e-cigarettes market. Also we will invite the
companies represented in the meeting to comment an the two legislative
options that are currently on the table. As suggested by you, please fix the
details of the meeting with my PAs

Kind regards

Dominik Schnichels

From: Antonella Pederiva [mailto:antonella.pederiva@ceccm.eu]
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 3:42 PM
To: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO

: request for a meeting



Dear Dr. Schnichels,
Thank you for your e-mail dated 23.10.13.

1 would like to confirm that it would be a joint CECCM PMI meeting. We thank you
for the opportunity to comment on the minutes before they are published.

We note that you would like to add Article 18 to the agenda and we are happy to
listen to the Commission's views on this topic and to make comments of a general
nature. | hope that you appreciate that e-cigarettes are not in the scope of CECCM
(which is exclusively a tobacco association) and therefore we will not be able to
address this in detail at the meeting. Individual companies may get in touch with
you separately to provide their comments or share their activities in the e-cigarette
market.

As suggested, we will revert to your secretariat early next week on the date (5 or 6
of November?) and the proposal for our delegation.

We hope this is acceptable to you and we look forward to the meeting.

Yours sincerely,

CECCM & PMI

Antonella Pederiva
Secretary General of CECCM
Av Louise 125

B - 1050 Brussels

Tel ++ 32 2 541 00 34

Fax ++ 32 25410045

Confederation of European Community Cigarette Manufacturers (CECCM) AISBL,
registered number 0879 438919 ceccm@ceccm.eu

This email is confidential and may contain information that is privileged and exempt
from disclosure by law. No CECCM staff member can legally commit CECCM AISBL
without prior written approval of its authorized representatives.

If you have received it in error, please contact the sender immediately by return
email and then delete it from your system; you should not copy it or disclose its
contents to anyone. Emails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be error
free as they can be intercepted, amended, lost or destroyed, or contain viruses.
Anyone who communicates with us by email is taken to accept these risks.

From: Dominik.Schnichels@ec.europa.eu
[mailto:Dominik.Schnichels@ec.europa.eu]
Sent: mercredi 23 octobre 2013 1:19

To: Antonella Pederiva

Subject: RE: request for a meeting

Dear Ms Pederiva,

Thanks for your mail.



Do I understand you correctly that you are asking for a joint meeting CECCM
and PML. If yes, fine. If not, I would kindly ask for a declaration from PMI
that do not wish to meet.

Please note that we intend - like last time - to publish minutes of the
meeting on the internet. I trust that this is acceptable to you. Obviously you
are given an opportunity to comment prior to publication.

An area that we would like to add to the agenda is Art. 18 (nicotine
containing products). In preparation of the meeting we ask the members of
CECCM as well as PMI to send us separately (to ensure confidentiality) a one
page summary of your current activities regarding electronic cigarettes as
well as your intentions/plans for the next five years.

Due to the upcoming school holidays a meeting can only take place as of
4/11. Please arrange the details with my assistants in copy.

Kind regards

Dominik Schnichels

From: Antonella Pederiva [antonella.pederiva@ceccm.eu]
Sent: 22 October 2013 11:15
To: SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO)

cc [
Subject: request for a meeting

Dear Mr Schnichels,

Further to our earlier exchange of mails, we would like to
request a meeting with you to discuss the recently adopted EP
amendments on Articles 6 and 14 on the Revision of the
Tobacco Products Directive.

Please note that this request is coordinated with PMI and that
is copied in on this mail.

I thank you in advance for considering our request
Best regards

Antonella Pederiva

Secretary General of CECCM
Av Louise 125

B - 1050 Brussels

Tel ++ 32254100 34

Fax ++ 32 2 541 00 45

Confederation of European Community Cigarette Manufacturers (CECCM) AISBL,
registered number 0879 438919 ceccm@ceccm.eu
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This email is confidential and may contain information that is privileged and exempt
from disclosure by law. No CECCM staff member can legally commit CECCM AISBL
without prior written approval of its authorized representatives.

If you have received it in error, please contact the sender immediately by return
email and then delete it from your system; you should not copy it or disclose its
contents to anyone. Emails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be error
free as they can be intercepted, amended, lost or destroyed, or contain viruses.
Anyone who communicates with us by email is taken to accept these risks.



